
District GSR Meeting, November 13, 2016 

The meeting was opened by DCM Jake with the Serenity Prayer at 6:30 PM.  Six GSR or representatives were 

present. 

Treasurer Nels gave the Treasurer’s report which was accepted as read. Pro-Tel ‘s bill (Hot-line) for the month 

was $10.00. 

Literature Chair Monty reported 2o books sold in October. An outstanding bill to District by Literature was 

discussed and settled.  

Gene passed out new schedules. 

GSR Reports:  

Monty B-MWVA: Attendance varies from 4 to 14. No Birthdays. 

Mark G-Sat. Night BB: Attendance average about 15. No BDs. 

Nels F-MFPP: Attendance 15 to 20; no BDs this month. 

Colleen B-TNO: Average attendance about 10; no BDs.  

Craig B-Early Birds: Averaging about 15 daily. No BDS.  

Gene A –SMEO: Eight to 10, Group has been discussing the Steps and Traditions from the 12 and 12. No BDs. 

 

Old Business: Gratitude Banquet  

Jake reported that the speaker was in place. Each home group was asked to bring a main course and individuals 

to bring salads, vegetables or deserts. Decorations committee will be starting  about 2 or 3 pm. Seating will be 

6:00-ish; and speaker at 8 PM. Mark Sat NBB moved to donate a portion of the 50-50 raffle to the Janitors fund. 

The GSR’s elected a flat $50.00 to be split from the Activities fund and the general fund as the will be a dinner 

and a meeting. Jake said the SNBB would donate a Big Book for the count down. 

 

New Business:  A New Year’s Party was discussed. Arrangement with the VA need to be made, and 

entertainment contacted. 

 No further business the meeting was closed with the Lord’s Prayer. 

 

YIS,  

Colleen and Gene 

 

 

 


